
Cranbrook Draft Conditions Cover Letter - Nov 2020 

19 November 2020 

Kathryne Glover 
Planning Officer, Social & Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Dear Kathryne, 

SSD-8812-MOD-2 – CRANBROOK DRAFT CONDITIONS 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft conditions of consent associated with SSD-8812-
MOD 2 for Cranbrook School (the Applicant). The Applicant’s consultant team have now reviewed 
the draft conditions. A response to each condition is provided for the consideration of the Department 
of Planning Infrastructure and Environment (DPIE) and is enclosed in Attachment A. 

Minutes from a Local Traffic Committee meeting with Woollahra Municipal Council and members of 
the project team have been enclosed in Attachment B to provide additional support for the proposed 
amendments to the draft conditions. 

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of this response further, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned or Jacqueline Parker on 02 8424 5146 

Yours sincerely, 

Brigitte Bradley 
Consultant 
(02) 8424 5146
bbradley@urbis.com.au


